Dear Camden Planning,

| am objecting to the proposed development ref: 2024/3123/P

As well as the blocking of light, especially sunlight in the morning, the proposed development will also
block the view of the trees on Fitzroy Square, which are important to my mental health well-being, and
will mean that | am overlooked by a building that is taller than any others nearby.

The addition of 2 penthouse flats could be seen as adding to the local housing stock, but in reality we
have 4 large new luxury blocks which themselves do not appear to be fully occupied so more luxury
flats are not required.

Many thanks, Steve Oram



